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Special Issues of Names

A 1999 issue of Names will be a Festschrift in honor of W.F.H.
Nicolaisen, one of the world's leading onomastic scholars, a past
president of the American Name Society, and now at the University of
Aberdeen, Scotland. The guest editor for this issue is Michael F.
McGoff. Potential contributors are urged to contact Professor McGoff
for further information and submission guidelines as soon as possible:

Professor Michael F. McGoff, Associate Dean
Thomas J. Watson School of Engineering and Applied Science

State University of New York at Binghamton
Binghamton, NY 13902-6000

email: mmcgoff@binghamton.edu

The June 1999 issue of Names will be given over to a special topic:
The Sociolinguistics of Personal Names and Naming. Articles in this
issue will deal with regional, social, ethnic, contextual, or stylistic
aspects of names. Articles concerned with names in social relationships
(e.g., doctor-patient, employer-employee, teacher-student, names used
by inlaws) will be especially welcomed. Articles should be based on
existing or original research.

Potential contributors should send a working title and a one or two
paragraph general description of the proposal to:

Edward Canary, Editor Names
English Department

Northern Illinois University
DeKalb IL 60115

email: tbOexcl@mvs.cso.niu.edu

as soon as possible but no later than 1 September 1998. Email submis-
sions are acceptable.


